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Cell phones should not be in use or visible 
in the hallways during transitions.
Students are permitted to use their cell 
phones before school, during lunch, and 
after school.
Students must have their cell phones 
silenced or on vibrate throughout the 
instructional day.
In the classroom, cell phone use is at the 
teacher’s discretion. Violations of 
classroom norms will be handled as any 
other misbehavior through classroom 
consequence system and/or grade level 
administrator.
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